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Heller Statement on King v. Burwell Supreme Court Decision
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement after the Supreme Court of the United States passed down its decision on the King v. Burwell case:
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Nevadans are facing higher premiums and less access to quality health care because of Obamacare. Millions of Americans across the country were told many things about this law that time has proven to be simply untrue. I will continue working on patient-centered solutions providing sensible alternatives for American families,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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